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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB 3074 directs the State Board of Education to review 

the average teacher salary in neighboring states every odd-numbered year. If the average teacher 

salary in surrounding states is higher than in Oklahoma, the legislature must introduce a bill for a 

teacher pay increase. The bill will pass committee, proceed directly to the floor in each chamber, 

and be scheduled for debate within five legislative days. After the debate, a roll call vote is 

required within three legislative days. If passed, the bill becomes law upon enactment. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure in its current form is not anticipated to result in an immediate, direct negative fiscal 

impact on the state budget or appropriations. However, future teacher compensation increases 

would very likely result in a negative fiscal impact. 

 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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